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Election by Declaration: 

 To:  Members of the Brockton Contributory Retirement System 
  

As you were informed this February, the Brockton Retirement Board opened nominations for an 
elected position.  The deadline passed for filing nomination papers and since there was only one 
nominee this has become an Election by Declaration.  Please join me in congratulating Active 
Member of the Fire Department, Deputy Fire Chief Scott G. Albanese, on a second successful 
bid for a seat on the Brockton Retirement Board. 

At the meeting of March 30, 2021, the Brockton Retirement Board so voted… 

Motion by J. Condon, second by A. Gormley to find that in accordance with PERAC 
regulation 840 C.M.R., 7.05, the Board declares Scott G. Albanese, Active Member, 
Deputy Fire Chief as the elected Member of the Board.   His new term will commence 
July 01, 2021 and expire on June 30, 2024. 

Roll Call Vote:  A.G. (I), S.A. (I), J.C. (I), A.R. (I), B.F. (I) 

Scott continues to strive to assist our membership and does not shy away from responsibilities as 
our elected representative.  In Scott’s first term he sought after and won a seat on the Executive 
Board for the Massachusetts Association of Contributory Retirement Systems (MACRS).  We 
thank him for his prior three years of service to the Board and look forward to working with him 
for another three-year term.    
 
Respectfully,  
Jeanne M. Martineau 
Jeanne M. Martineau 
Election Officer 
April 01, 2021 
 
 Cc: (Via Email)   
PERAC 
Mass Retirees      
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